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This bill analysis was prepared by the nonpartisan legislative staff for the use of legislators in their deliberations and does not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 

 

OVERVIEW:  House Bill 310 would exempt applicants for a limited line credit insurance producer 

license from the requirement to submit to a criminal history record check. 

CURRENT LAW: Currently, only applicants applying for a renewal or continuation of a home state 

insurance producer license or a nonresident insurance producer licenser are exempt from the requirement 

to submit to a criminal history record check. 

BILL ANALYSIS:  The bill would exempt applicants for a limited line credit insurance producer license 

from the requirement to submit to a criminal history record check. 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  The act would become effective October 1, 2019, and apply to applications for a 

new limited line credit insurance producer or a renewal or continuation of a limited line credit insurance 

producer license received by the Commissioner of Insurance on or after that date. 

 

Jeremy Ray, Legislative Analysis Division, substantially contributed to this summary. 


